One-day volunteers are needed for MathCounts, a middle school mathematics contest for students from across the U.S.

Local competitions need proctors and graders on the day of the contest on Saturdays in February and March. Proctors watch the students while they take the test. Graders check the results against the answer key.

Breakfast snacks and lunch are provided to volunteers. There is some time to interact with the students during lunch. You are also welcome to stay until 2pm and watch the countdown round, in which the top 10 students compete head to head.  Volunteers are needed as early as 8:30am to set up and until as late as 3pm to clean up. However, most volunteers are needed during the peak of the grading, from 10am to 1pm. 

Regional MATHCOUNTS contests for Seattle middle school students are usually held in early February at:

(1) Microsoft Conference Center in Redmond [eastside schools]

(2) Smith Hall, University of Washington, Seattle [Seattle schools]

(3) Somewhere in South King County for those schools
The statewide MATHCOUNTS competition for the winners of the February contest is usually held in mid-March at the Microsoft Conference Center (Building 33) in Redmond.
If you are available to volunteer for any of these contests, please contact the “Chapter Coordinator” for Seattle.  For the past few years, this has been Dan Cory, who can be reached at danpcory@msn.com.  To verify that it is still Dan, go to the following website: http://mathcounts.org/wa.  In the pulldown menu, choose “Chapter Coordinator” and look for who is listed for Seattle.
You can learn more about MATHCOUNTS at http://www.mathcounts.org/
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